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Dealing with increasing traffic streams as well as environmental and climate protection aspects and also

strategies for consultation between the EU, the federal government, the regions and the local authorities

on upcoming projects were topics at the URBAN NODE BERLIN-BRANDENBURG TEN-T regional

conference held on 21st and 22nd September at the Ludwig Erhard Haus. PowerPoint presentations by

the speakers and further information on the topic can now be found on the website

http://urbannode.berlin-brandenburg.de/en/regional-conference/. 

The next steps to be taken are: In consultation with the relevant units the Joint Spatial Planning

Department will investigate project proposals with European added value, which are suitable for the CEF

funding and could be supported. Workshops are to be held in the coming months as part of future

interregional projects. For up-to-date information please go directly to the website of the INEA European

funding coordination centre http://ec.europa.eu/transport/themes/infrastructure/index_en.htm.
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